
DHRUV /OUTWARD/2020-21/390A  
September 1, 2020 

Corporate Relationship Department
BSE Limited ( SME Segment) 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001
Fax No. 022-22723121/3027/2039/2061
Security Code: 541302, Security ID : DHRUV 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

Re: ISIN - INE506Z01015 
Sub:  Disclosure pertaining to Regulation 30 regarding the “Letter for the appointment  

of Supervision Consultant” for the Project of “Four Lanning and Strengthening of 
Pune– Solapur Road in the State of Maharashtra.  

With reference to the captioned subject and in accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform that, the 
Company has received the “Letter for the appointment of Supervision Consultant” for Pkg from 
Km 14+ 000 to 40+000 of Pune – Solapur Road Project covering the Section of Malshej Ghat to 
Ahmednagar bypass of NH 61 in the state of Maharashtra, from the office of National Highways 
Authority of India, GOI (“the Authority”) having reference No. NHAI/Mumbai/ Pune/ Dhruv/ SC/ 
2020-21/436 dated August 31, 2020, received directly by the Company & addressed to Dhruv 
Consultancy Services Limited.    

Contract amount will be Rs. 97,91,297/- (Rupees Ninety Seven Lacs Ninety One Thousand Two 
Hundred & Ninety Seven Only) for the said Consultancy Services for which the contract period will 
be 12 months.     

As per the directions, the Company need to take the suitable action as per the extent norms/policy 
of NHAI.   

You are requested to kindly take the same on your record. 

This information is given pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
for DHRUV CONSULTANCY SERVICES LIMITED  

TANVI T AUTI   
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
DIN :07618878 


